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Date: 2/9/2024
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PUBLIC NOTICE
Dear All

The Board of Trustees and the Management of Support for Peace and Education
Development Program (SPEDP) is hereby informing our venders and the General
Public that Mr. Tereka James Losuba — Our former Operation and Compliance
Director is no longer working with SPEDP

Therefore, we seek knowledge from our Venders and the General Public
regarding the following

1- Mr. TEREKA JAMES LOSUBA is no longer working with SPEDP
2- We ask our Venders and public not to deal with him on behalf of SPEDP.
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